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SUFFOLK COMMUNITY COLLEGE FOUNDATION TO HOST A FAMILY NIGHT OF FUN 

WITH THE LONG ISLAND DUCKS 

 

Selden, NY - The Suffolk Community College Foundation will host a family night of fun with the Long 

Island Ducks at Bethpage Ballpark in Central Islip on Friday, September 28, 2012 at 7:05 p.m. This 

game will be the first home field playoff game for the Ducks.  The game will be followed by Grucci 

fireworks.   

 

Tickets are $15 per person, with $6 from every ticket being used to support scholarships for students 

enrolled at Suffolk County Community College. The Foundation will have a special seating section for 

ticket holders, so alumni and friends of the College are encouraged to come and join faculty and staff 

members at this event.   

 

To purchase tickets, please contact Susanne Mendelson at (631) 451-4458 or 

mendelsu@sunysuffolk.edu.  Tickets will be held at the “Will Call” window and gates open at 6:05 p.m.   

 

 

About Suffolk County Community College 

Suffolk County Community College (SCCC) is the largest community college in the State University of 

New York (SUNY) system, enrolling approximately 26,000 students at its three campuses in Selden, 

Brentwood and Riverhead. SCCC offers the Associate in Arts (A.A.), Associate in Science (A.S.), and 

Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degrees, as well as a variety of certificate programs. Offering 

affordable college tuition, a highly respected Honors program, extensive extracurricular activities, 

championship athletic teams, and numerous transfer programs, SCCC is a first-choice college for Long 

Island students. Visit us online at sunysuffolk.edu. 
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